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Cc Hill, Eric; @ Sullivan, Charles M.; 0 Phil Smith; ' Jay Dharia; ' Brian Bishop
@‘r’ou replied to this message on 7/30/2020 7:53 PM.,
HI, Sarah:
Apologies for the delay, but wanted to send this e-mail to request a continuance of our hearing to a future advertised meeting of the Commission.

We anticipate coming for the September 10th meeting, but will re-submit application materials for one of the advertised meeting deadlines.

Please let me know if you need anything else from us at this time.
Sharmil

On Tue, Jul 21, 2020 at 9:38 AM Burks, Sarah <shurks@cambridgema.gov= wrote:
Hi Sharmil,

All we need for the continuance is a brief email or letter stating your request for a continuance of your hearing to a future advertised
meeting of the Commission. It's fine to say you anticipate coming for the September 10 meeting, but that you will submit application
materials for one of the advertised meeting deadlines.

We look forward to seeing the new design direction and meeting with you about it.

Best,
Sarah

Sarah L. Burks

Cambridge Historical Commission
831 Massachusetts Ave., 2nd Fl.
Cambridge, MA 02139
617-349-4687
sbhurks@cambridgema.gov

www.cambridgema.gov/historic




